
 

 

Parking temporarily 
unavailable 
Late March 2021 until mid-2022 

 

A section of the station 
carpark (pictured) will be 
unavailable until mid-
2022 for the provision of 
project amenities. 

A site building will be 
delivered and installed 
overnight on Wednesday 
24 and Thursday 25 
March. 

Please assist us by 
removing vehicles from 
this area by 8pm on 
Wednesday 24 March. 

We apologise for any 
inconvenience and thank 
you for your cooperation 
as we build you a better 
Auchenflower station.    
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